




All references to "voice" on the FCC 
Form 471 will be removed consistent 
with Commission rules.
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All references to "voice" on the FCC Form 
471 will be removed, including "Voice 
Discount Rate" column.
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Pop-up message will be 
removed.
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Drop-down menu will include 
options for 
"License," "Transceiver," and 
"Module."
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Applicants will no longer be required to 
answer Connectivity Questions.  Connectivity 
Questions module will be removed from FCC 
Form 471.
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